
NOTICE OF PROGRAMMING 
 

THE HORRY COUNTY BOARD OF REGISTRATION &  
 
ELECTIONS WILL BEGIN THE STATE REQUIRED TESTING  
 
ON OUR PRECINCT SCANNERS AND BMD’S FOR THE  
 
NOVEMBER ELECTION.  THIS TEST WILL BEGIN ON  
 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 3RD AND RUN THROUGHOUT THE  
 
WEEK.  SPACE IS LIMITED, SO IF YOU WISH TO OBSERVE,  
 
YOU MUST MAKE AN APPOINTMENT. (THIS IS  
 
OBSERVATION ONLY) THIS TESTING WILL BE HELD IN  
 
THE ELECTIONS OFFICE LOCATED AT 1515 4TH AVE,  
 
CONWAY. 


